
Dear Colleagues, 

UNIZA is inviting you to join  the International Week with topic:

“How to increase the popularity of Erasmus+ mobility among students and beyond“

The International week will be organised on the UNIZA campus in Žilina on April 15th – 19th, 2024.  

The International week is a significant event for our community and we hope that you will be inspired by inno-
vative ideas, and it will strengthen our further collaboration. We decided to focus on the topic of Erasmus+ 
mobility. How to promote its good name and increase its popularity among students.

We are looking forward to exchanging experience and knowledge about the topic. During this week you are 
welcome to discuss with colleagues in your own field of expertise, share your knowledge, establish new 
connections and much more.

The programme is intended mainly for representatives of International Offices.

Participation in the programme is free of charge. Accommodation and travel costs are not included and 
must be covered by the participants. The International week  can be included in the Erasmus+ programme as 
mobility for training (please check availability at your institution).

The number of participants is limited. We would like to point out that successful registration for the Internation-
al week by submitting this form does not automatically mean that you will be accepted to take part in the event.

Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact International Office at UNIZA:     staffweek@uniza.sk

15th - 19th April, 2024

at the University of Žilina
International Week

The registration deadline is March 15th 2024.

Registration form    (please click here to apply)

https://forms.gle/LSb6Km9gdmJxTQ1h9

